ATTACHMENT 4

TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL
September 30, 2003

RE: Proposed Parking Regulations for Fan Branch Lane

Dear Resident:
The Town has received a petition from a resident of Fan Branch Lane regarding existing on-street parking
regulations. Currently, on-street parking is allowed on both sides of Fan Branch Lane. The resident
requests that parking be prohibited at all times on one side of Fan Branch Lane to maintain access for two-
way traffic circulation and to improve traffic safety.
We believe that prohibiting parking on one side of Fan Branch Lane would be a reasonable response to the
concerns expressed by the resident, and we are considering implementing “No Parking Anytime”
restrictions on one side of Fan Branch Lane for its entire length.
We would like to know your opinion regarding these proposed on-street parking restrictions.
Please fill out the survey below and return it to us in the attached envelope by October 13, 2003.

I support the “No Parking Anytime” on east side of Fan Branch Lane.

I support the “No Parking Anytime” on west side of Fan Branch Lane.

No, I.do not support parking restrictions on Fan Branch Lane.

No preference.

ADDITIONAL COMMENTS:

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 968-2833.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely, Name & Address (optional):

e

Kumar A. Neppalli
Traffic Engineer
Town of Chapel Hill

306 N. Columbia Street, Chapel Hill, NC 27516  (919) 968-2700
manager@town.ci.chapel-hill.nc.us FAX (919) 967-8406 GTE Exchange (919) 682-8636



